LOCAL PLANNING COMMITTEE VOTE ON MINOR ADJUSTMENT
TO THE DISTRICT FACILITY PLAN

The Jefferson County Local Planning Committee at a scheduled meeting on November 25, 2024,
voted to recommend that the Kentucky Department of Education make a minor change to the District
Facility Plan, specifically the need to remove Waller-Wiliams @ Riverport from the DFP.

The vote of the Local Planning Committee is as follows:

l 9\ Number in favor O Number opposed

/ I 2624

Signature, Local PIa}yﬁing’Committee Chairperson Date

Attach all narratives written by the Local Planning Committee or the local board of education, as
applicable.



